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January 18, 2016

Brittany Ritter,

I would like to take a moment to thank you for your assistance for the projects we collaborated

on in 2015. Both of these projects would have been much more difficult to bring to completion
without your assistance,

The first project was the passage of a demerit point system ordinance in the City of Kemmerer.
You approached Sheriff Johnson and I early in the year and planted the idea for the demerit
points system. You were instrumental in the ability to collect the information that was needed to
present and gain passage of this ordinance.

The second project we worked together on was the WASCOP marijuana educational campaign.
We were able to meet with the Superintendent and the Principals from all of the Lincoln County
School District #1 and present the information to them which allowed us to get them to
participate with WASCOP in the process.

Both of these projects would have been much harder to complete without your assistance.
Jb"g_ Cr————
Stacy Buck

Chief of Police
Kemmerer Police Department
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